
 
 

 

Autogrill chooses Borsa Italiana’s electronic stock market 
(Mercato Telematico Azionario) to list WDF S.p.A. 

Milan, 14 May 2013 – Having met today, the board of directors of Autogrill S.p.A. (Milan: AGL 
IM) announces that it has chosen Borsa Italiana S.p.A.’s electronic stock market (Mercato 
Telematico Azionario) for the listing of the shares of World Duty Free S.p.A., the beneficiary 
company of the proportional partial demerger of its Travel Retail & Duty Free business. The 
decision has to be approved by the shareholders’ meeting (ordinary session) of WDF – of which 
Autogrill is the sole shareholder – to be held on 6 June 2013. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 
 
Rosalba Benedetto         Antonella Pinto   Elisabetta Cugnasca 
Communications Manager         Press Office   Investor Relations Manager 
T: +39 02 4826 3209         T: +39 02 48263499   T: +39 02 4826 3246 
rosalba.benedetto@autogrill.net                antonella.pinto@autogrill.net  elisabetta.cugnasca@autogrill.net 
 


